PUBLIC NOTICE

Mississippi State Department of Health
Bureau of Public Water Supply
Safe Drinking Water Act
Capacity Assessment Advisory Board Meeting

Date: April 4, 2016
Time: 1:00 p.m. CST
Location: Mississippi State Department of Health

570 East Woodrow Wilson, Jackson, MS 39215
Osborn Building, Alton Cobb Auditorium, Room 124

RE: Annual Capacity Assessment Advisory Board Meeting to Review and/or
Revise the Capacity Assessment Inspection Forms for the Fiscal Year 2017

The Safe Drinking Water Act Capacity Assessment Advisory Committee will conduct a meeting
on the above date and time to review/revise the current Capacity Assessment Inspection Forms.
These forms are used by the Regional Engineering Staff to conduct annual inspections on all the
Public Water Supplies in the State.

Any questions regarding this advisory meeting should be directed to the Mississippi State
Department of Health, Bureau of Public Water Supply Director, William F. Moody, at 601-576-
7518 or email: William.moody@msdh.ms.gov. If Director Moody is unavailable, please contact

Ralph Hayes at 601-576-7518 or Ralph.Hayes@msdh.ms.us.

W1111am F. Moody, Dlre
Bureau of Public Water Supply



